
We welcome you to join us in celebrating 
21 years of Shelford Rowing 

and to cheer our girls on for a final time at the
Head of the Schoolgirls Regatta 2024. 

Sunday 17 March
Barwon River, Geelong

From 10am onwards (until 4pm) 
Exact times will be posted on Instagram: 

        @sggrowing 

For all enquiries, contact: Shelford Reception 03 9524 7333



Car parking is available on the south side of the river only. 
See above. There is easy access to PTV services. Go to  
https://www.ptv.vic.gov.au/journey/ for more

MAP

PARKING/TRANSPORT



Suggested items to bring 

fold up chair
water + food (there are food trucks available to purchase
from)
wet weather gear/umbrella
sunscreen
hat
sunglasses

LOCATION OF THE SHELFORD TENT

For any additional info:
Click here 

or here

For all enquiries, contact: Shelford Reception 03 9524 7333

https://rb.gy/jyunxc
https://rb.gy/jyunxc
https://rb.gy/z71399

